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LABRADOR END OF SEASON REVIEW 
Clubhouse Meeting 5:45pm – 8:15pm Tuesday 14 November 
 

You are invited to attend the 2023 Season Review or to add items for discussion.   
 

We aim to identify what can be better and ask members to put forward constructive 
suggestions for the future.  Give us your idea/s, or use any of the topics below.  Email Nicole 
Stone, secretary@labradorhockey.org.au before Tuesday 7 November – thanks! 
 
AREAS WE WOULD LIKE TO FOCUS ON: 

1. Junior Development  

2. Graded Juniors (U12/U14/Opens) 

3. Seniors 

4. Coaches/Managers  

5. Executive/Committee  

6. Financial - incorporates player fees, expenses/income/assets 

7. Club House/Supporters/Uniforms & Merch 

8. Gold Coast Hockey Association (competitions) & Gold Coast Hockey Manage Group 

(Hockey centre) 

9. General 
 
FEEDBACK QUESTIONS FOR ANY OF THE ABOVE TOPICS: 

 
a) What would you like to see to make Labrador bigger and better?   

b) What worked?  Can we extend on it or replicate it?  

c) What didn’t work?  How can we do it better?  

d) Do you know other people who should be involved?  

e) Think about what GCHA and/or can improve on.  
 

Final questions:  
 

 Is there a way in which you would like to make more of a contribution?  
 Do we share enough info about club management and how can we do this better? 

 


